
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16 April 2024       File Ref: OIA 48384 

 
Tēnā koe
 
Official Information Act request  
 
Thank you for your information request dated 21 March 2024. Your request has been 
considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Your questions 
and our responses are as follows:  
 

“Question (1): Did TPK publish a draft LTIB as part of the first round of public 
consultation, consulting on subject matter options?” 

No. We chose an alternative process of public engagement and consultation which based on 
our knowledge and experience in working with iwi and Māori communities, we thought would 
work more effectively. This informed our draft Long Term Insights Briefings (LTIBs). This 
process included: 

• Workshops, focus group workshops, one-to-one interviews, and an online survey. 

• Testing our workshop approach with a group of rangatahi interns first to seek feedback 
from their perspective. We adapted the workshop slides and approach based on this 
feedback, which was that we needed to create a simpler version of the three scenarios 
for discussion, and to create simpler questions for participants to think about. 

• Shifting our focus to the following questions: 
o What would thriving whānau look like to you in 2040? Or what is your vision of 

thriving whānau in 2040? 
o What, if anything, is currently preventing / would prevent your vision of thriving 

whānau in 2040 coming true? 
o What would need to change (at community level, system level or otherwise) to 

enable your vision of thriving whānau to come true? 
o Why is it that these things need to change? 
o If they changed, how would it help your vision of thriving whānau come true? 

• Six focus group workshops being undertaken with community and rangatahi groups in 
the first half of 2022 (around 24 participants in total). 

 
 



   
 
 
 
 
 

“Question (1A): If yes, are you able to provide a copy of, or link to, TPK’s draft LTIB 
that was released as part of the first round of public consultation?” 

Not applicable.  
“Question (2): Did TPK publish a draft LTIB as part of the second round of public 
consultation, consulting on the draft content of the LTIB?” 

No. We chose an alternative process of public engagement and consultation which 
informed our draft LTIB as detailed in response to Question 1.   

“Question (2A): If yes, are you able to provide a copy of, or link to, TPK’s draft LTIB 
that was released as part of the second round of public consultation?” 

 
Not applicable.  
 
I trust my response satisfies your request. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Te Puni Kōkiri publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after the 
response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are considered to 
have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address or contact details.  
  
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please feel 
free to contact us at oia@tpk.govt.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

 
 
Paula Rawiri 
Hautū, Te Puni Kaupapa Here | Deputy Secretary, Policy Partnerships  




